
                                                                                            

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 Closure of Krugersdrift Dam and Olive Hills Recreational 
and Angling Area Soetdoring Nature Reserve 

Bloemfontein: Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism 

and Environmental Affairs would like to notify all interested and affected parties that 

the recreational and angling areas known as Olive Hills and Krugersdrift Dam, 

located on the shores of the Krugersdrift Dam at Soetdoring Nature Reserve, will be 

closed to the public until future notice.  

 

Compiled by: DESTEA Communication Unit 

Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and Environmental 

Affairs  

For more information contact Lebogang Maloale at 051 400 9544/0720188098 or 

maloalel@detea.fs.gov.za  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“JWALE KE NAKO YA KOTULO, RE A KUBELETSA” 
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